l TOWN OF WATERBORO
PLANNING BOARD

WATERBORO, MAINE

To The Board of Selectmen .,
From The Planning Board ﬁ?fkﬁﬁmﬁ%W$%l

At its regular meet¥ing on April 13,1977 the Waterboro
Planning Board unanimously voted to recommend to the
Selectmen that the Town take appropriate legal action
against Ms.Katherine Fallon who subdivided a parcel
of land which she recently acquired from John Fallon
for a fee without the review and approval of the
Planning Board, thereby violating Title 30, Section
4956 MRSA. '



